
Dear Council 

I am writing in support of D.A 2020/0962 for the development of their outdoor seating area. 
Over the years I have enjoyed our dining experience with the Hugo's group and in particular 
the outdoor decking area that looks onto the harbour. 

I think they bring a lot of value to the area with their smart casual approach with modern 
Australian cuisine. It is also nice to see venues have the ability to adopt an alfresco dining 
experience similar to our overseas counterparts. 

I am a supporter of this new development and happy for anyone to contact should they have 
further questions. 

Kind regards
Bec
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